
Ride Services in the Future 
  

Could there ever be “autonomous taxis?” Yes… 

Autonomous, or self-driving, cars offer the potential for better safety. 

In fact, both Uber and Lyft are already looking at the use of self-driving 

cars in the near future. Uber is currently testing self-driving cars with 

an Uber researcher in the passenger seat to analyze the safety and 

effectiveness of the service. Lyft has teamed up with General Motors 

and will likely introduced a fleet of self-driving taxis within the next five 

years. If self-driving cars can keep costs low and safety high, 

autonomous taxis may be the future of how you get around when you 

need a ride. 

 

 

 

Stay updated on what’s new in the world of transportation,  

including ride hailing!  

 

 

Visit thetransportationmuseum.com/transit-news to learn more 


